
From: Project Team, Site C
To: Project Team, Site C
Subject: BC Hydro Site C - Calcium Chloride Application
Date: 2022, September 06 3:57:52 PM

Hello Old Fort residents,
 
We want to update you that we have again applied calcium chloride to the construction site
roads in our ongoing efforts to minimize the dust coming from site. The calcium works for
several weeks to form a cap on the road and the latest application was just this past
Sunday, September 4. We continue to water site construction roads frequently. We also
swept the road at Gate B over the weekend as well.
 
Kind regards,
Site C Project team
 
_______________________________________
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